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 A Message from the Principal  
Dates to Remember 
May 11 
Spring concert gr. 1-8  
6:30 pm 
May 12 
Spring concert early child. 
6:30 pm 
May 14 
Mass is at 9:00 am 
Chick-fil-a Night 
May 15 
School Dance 5th gr.  
sponsors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter 

Dear St. Isidore Families: 

A special thank you to all of you that made our Teacher/Staff appreciation week so 

wonderful!  The doors were a warm welcome and the treats exceptional.  We were 

treated to special breakfast and lunches.   We are truly blessed by not only our 

parents but our team that works so well together. Thank you all for also supporting 

our Fiesta!  What a fantastic experience for students thanks to Mrs. Deterville and 

parents supporting. 

Mr. Fraser, our Business Manager would like to remind you that if you have not 

already re-registered the cost will increase on June 1st. 

Faithfully,  
Dr. Robin A. Conboy, Principal 

 

 

 

 

May 11 & 12 Concerts:  Pre-school and 1st grade: baseball shirts,caps,uniforms if they have them.    Pre-k Monday and 2nd 

grade: western attire plaid shirts jeans ,cowboy boot, no hats please because of sight lines Pre-k Thursday, KA, 5th and 8th 

(students other than cast and stage crew) and 4th grade: spring colors, dresses, pants ,capri's knee length shorts, dress shoes 

or sneakers :  3rd and KB patriotic colors -red white and blue. 6th and 7th grade boys dress pants,ties,and dress shirts 6th and 

7th grade girls-dancers-see Mrs. Pieninck other girls in 6th grade dresses,dress pants,spring colors.  Thanks Mrs.Pieninck 

 

PROTECTING OUR CHILDREN AGAINST SUBSTANCE ABUSE: 

Presenters Weintraub, District Attorney and Hornig, Penn Foundation will be addressing substance abuse on Tuesday, May 

12
th
 @ 7:00 pm at Quakertown Christian School, 50 E. Paletown Road, Quakertown. 

 

The SCRIP program is seeking volunteers to hand out gift cards after the 10:30 Masses.  It is a one Sunday per month 

commitment and you will receive four service credits for the year.  If interested, please contact Kim Mikulski at the Parish 

Office at 215-536-4389. 

 

SASH CRUSADER FOOTBALL 

The SASH CRUSADERS Football team will open registration on May 1 at www.olsh-hilltown.com. The football team is 

looking for kids in 5th and 6th grades for JV football and 7th and 8th grades for Varsity football. There is NO WEIGHT 

LIMIT in CYO football. Please contact Jim at  sashcrusaders@gmail.com with any questions. 

 

MAGAZINE CONTEST WINNERS! 

1st Place - Grade 3 collected 4936 (215 per student) 

2nd Place - Grade 5 collected 2181 (115 per student) 

3rd Place - Grade 7 collected 1689 (94 per student) 

PreS - 334 

PreK - 300 

K(a) - 1480 

K(b) - 1052 

1st gr. - 953 

2nd gr. -693 

4th gr. - 1392 

6th gr. - 959 

8th gr. - 860 

Total collected – 16,829 

 

PAPA NEWS:  It is very sad that we were unable to have anyone volunteer for the President or Secretary of the Board.  

With that being said, Mr. Bowen and Mr. Gillin were asked to stay on for an additional term.  We are blessed they said yes! 

You can return Color Run Signs for us to use next year.  We have new PreK and Preschool signs if you can post these that 

would be great. 


